


Week 3 Term 4 2023

Principal: Kate Mansfield principal@glenavy.school.nz

Office: office@glenavy.school.nz

Telephone: 036893856

Website: www.glenavy.school.nz

FACEBOOK- Glenavy School NZ

SCHOOL ACCOUNT NUMBER NZ 060941-0494989-00

Bus Drivers

Magic Bus - Al Stewart

Text before 7:30am- 02108863249

Flames Bus - Frank Greig

Ring or text before 7:30am Ph 0272162667 or

03 6898131

White Minivan - Graham Brickland ring or text

before 7:30 am 0210399655 or 036896415

Dear Parents,

As I write this newsletter I am looking at the low snow that fell overnight. I have made the decision to

continue with the sports day as the weather is looking stable, cold, but no rain predicted. As you can

imagine aligning 3 schools for the day is a hard job as we have to make it work. The grounds are a little wet

but they will dry quickly.

This week we have welcomed Dale Morgan who has joined Kōrora Class.

Welcome to Dale and his family to Glenavy School.

This brings our school roll 139 children. I am meeting with the Ministry on site next Thursday

and hope to have more answers then regarding new classrooms.

Closure Of School - Tuesday 31st October

Due to no power for the day at school from 10-4pm the Board have decided to close the school for the day.

The buses will not run and no staff will be at school.

With no power we have no toilets, running water or drinking water.

We are sorry for this inconvenience and the board is now looking into an external plug that a large

generator can be plugged into for future power cuts.

Toot A Can Night-

This has been moved to Thursday 2nd November due to the Weston

Fireworks being on the Friday night. If your child would like to go

around the community collecting cans with the fire brigade please meet

at the fire station at 6pm. All cans collected this year are going to the

Oamaru Food Bank.

Halloween Disco-

This is tonight at 6 - 7:30pm at the Glenavy Hall. Dress up in your favourite costume and please bring a

can of food to enter. All cans will be donated to the Oamaru Food Bank.

Health Consultation-

Every 2 years the school board must send out a Health survey to our community. This year we have a very

simple form via this link to take you to a google form with about 6 questions regarding what you think of

our health program. Please follow this link and have your voice heard. It is really important that we have

some feedback on some of the areas we teach your children.

Many thanks for your support.

Health Consultation 2023

I hope you have a great weekend and keep warm.

Regards

Kate Mansfield

mailto:principal@glenavy.school.nz
mailto:office@glenavy.school.nz
http://www.glenavy.school.nz
https://forms.gle/9NcRQNsef7ctQf4y9
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Upcoming Events - Term 4

Week 4 - Term 4 Week 5 - Term 4

Monday 30th of October
● Athletics backup day
● Subway orders in

Tuesday 31st of October
● SCHOOL IS CLOSED DUE TO POWER OUTAGE

Wednesday 1st of November
● Wheelie Day

Friday 3rd November
● Science Road 10.40-11.50 Yr 4-8
● Gumboot Friday - Mufti Day & Gold Coin

Donation
● Toot a Can @ Night

Monday 6th November
● Yr 7 & 8 Technology in Oamaru till Thursday

Friday 10th November
● WBHS to visit Yr 8 Boys & Parents @ 9am
● Cricket Session - Whole School

⭐⭐⭐ Glenavy School Value Awards ⭐⭐⭐

Principal's Award - Sienna Turpin - Community Support - Helping others and being a great role model.

Kororā - Calvin Chan - Self Management - Great reading. You are a star!!!

Pīwakawaka - Hunter Smith-Brown - Self Management - You have settled in amazingly to Ruma Piwakawaka! You

have been super focused and trying hard in all your subjects, especially writing. Well Done!

Ruru - Sienna Turpin - Community Support - You are always so helpful in and out of the classroom. What a star

role model. Ka pai!

Tui - Faith Bacares - Self Respect - For giving everything your best, you have become super confident in the

classroom. Well done Faith!

Kea - Maria Fetalver - Self Management - For always trying her best at every opportunity.

Kārearea - Olivia McEwan - Self Management - For being so self motivated, organised and ready to start everyday

with a bang. You are an invaluable member of Karearea.

Maths Award - Eva McCulloch - Great work this week. You have focussed really hard in completing your maths to a

high quality and have been great at explaining work and helping others in class.
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Multi Colour Dash 2023 - registrations are open!
SATURDAY 28 OCTOBER, starts 11am at the
Oamaru Race Course.

https://www.sporty.co.nz/.../multi.../Registration-form

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.sporty.co.nz_waitakicrc_multi-2Dcolour-2Ddash-2D2023_Registration-2Dform-3Ffbclid-3DIwAR3vw7dB8lsF9bKgOAg-5F6492TWrkUYt0RaHIzEFMwjb21TtZ0tWdeK32tRI&d=DwMFAg&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=REnUZHaMW1E0qtnJEwcG5dF-TpGe-56pHqEvrVwnTqU&m=Yckhv78jAep6XJVV7HbyIP6TUiAU9NbWe0pZmAQP31M7MoLv_KImBwNIE-C3xEic&s=gHx07inmKHtXQMmUwoztEDGgtOvxe7seTOIlk0NdtSE&e=
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Glenavy School PTA

are looking for farms and

individuals to donate

towards our Calf Fundraiser

this coming 2023 season.

Please make contact if

interested so we’re able to

get tags to you OR if

wanting more information by

emailing:

Glenavyschoolpta@gmail.com

All support is so much

appreciated!

mailto:Glenavyschoolpta@gmail.com
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